
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community,  
 
The sixth graders had an absolute blast at outdoor school. They got to go canoeing, play extreme 
Simon Says, go rock-wall climbing, paint rocks, listen to storytelling, do an obstacle course, and many 
more exciting adventures! 
 
As we continue to wrap things up, students and teachers are continuing the ABC countdown and 
planning for field day on the last day of school. 
Online registration is open for kindergartners, new, and returning students.  Registration can be done 
through the Lowell School District website or by clicking HERE.  It is recommended to use a computer 
or Chromebook when registering.  If you don't have either device, one is available for use in the 
office of each building. 
 
Don’t forget! Our final Family Fun Night of the year will be happening June 5th in the Lundy Gym. 
Kona Ice will arrive at 6:00pm. Events, including games, balloons, hot dogs, and the Eugene Science 
Factory will be from 5:30-6:30pm. 
 
A big congratulations to all our students who were inducted into the National Honor Society! Their 
commitment to leadership and scholarship are to be commended. This year’s inductees are Mila D. 
Josh W., Colyn V., Sophie A., Elijah S., Amelia M., Emma C., Hazel G., Eriyn H., Gracie A., Emma B., 
Kameron B., Rowan F., Annabelle P., and Elizabeth A. 
 
June 5th is Baccalaureate and June 7th is graduation for the Class of 2024. Please join us in celebrating 
their well-deserved achievement.  
 
The OSAA year has officially ended, which means the Rule of 2 is over until Fall. While Summer 
participation is not required, many of our amazing high school coaches offer opportunities to grow in 
the off-season. Please contact them directly for more information. OSAA sports will resume on 
Monday, August 19. Please make sure your athletes have up-to-date physical examinations prior to 
the start of the season. 
 
OSU Extension is hosting a one day, 4-H camp for kids K-8th grade. The camp will be held at the Lowell 
Fire Station on July 3, from 9:00am-4:00pm. Click HERE to register by June 26. For additional 
information, see the flyer on Facebook.  
 
Do you have fun plans this summer? I bet we can help with that! The Summer Recreation Program is 
back! Click here to register your child for the program or visit www.lowell.k12.or.us/summer.  
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 

https://www.lowell.k12.or.us/enroll/
https://apps.ideal-logic.com/osuextension?key=F3T9-25VWY_K9KH-5PTF_1d5b14e46425%20
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfgmQfU0h4m561Ua1M_0qZhv1Gm6C7o3QPBMzvYDeISaq6OUw/viewform
http://www.lowell.k12.or.us/summer/

